
35105 

#6 

 
From: Jeanne Bourdeau-Heller <jmbourde@gmail.com> 

Date: August 18, 2014 at 3:56:13 PM CDT 

To: <district5@cityofmadison.com> 

Subject: Blue Moon 

Hi Shiva, 

  

I feel a 9, rather than 10pm ending time for the Blue Moon patio is better for the 

neighborhood.  I believe it is also in line with the proposed times for the new restaurant 

going in across the street from the Blue Moon. 

  

Thank you, 

Jeanne Bourdeau & Mike Heller 
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